
 

The Pupil Premium Grant at St Andrew’s C of E Primary 

 

Your child is eligible for the Government’s Pupil Premium Grant, 

which is awarded to the school for any child who has been in receipt 

of, or is having, free school meals. 

 

The grant is a sum of money the school is allocated to spend, as it 

deems appropriate, to enhance and support your child’s education. 

This money is carefully spent and may include additional support in 

the classroom, support at lunch time or intervention programmes 

pertinent to your child’s individual needs. 

 

In addition to this the Governors at St Andrew’s C of E Primary have 

decided that all children in receipt of Pupil Premium will have a Core 

Entitlement which includes: 

 

- Free access to breakfast club and a daily breakfast;  

- At least 25% off contributions to trips 

- Free music lessons in Key Stage 2 

- Free access to the Reading Egg Resources in Key Stage 1 

 

If you would like your child to take advantage of the Core 

Entitlement please contact the School Office for further details. 


